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Information for participants of courses conducted at the
French House

French 2 & 3 will be conducted at the French House located at
633 N. Frances Street.

Please be advised that during the winter, sidewalks and streets
around the French House can be quite slippery. During
inclement weather, please use your discretion on whether or
not to attend class.

Those driving to class should park at the City of Madison State
Street Campus parking ramp. Entrances are located on either
400 N. Lake Street or 400 N. Frances Street. For additional
information regarding this ramp, including rate information,
click here:

http://www.cityofmadison.com/parkingUtility/garageslLots/faci

lities/stateStCampus.cfm

Please be advised that there are many pedestrians and
bicyclists that travel in the area and there will be a high level of
congestion.

On the next page, there is a map of the area of the French
House and the State Street Ramp:






